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15 June 2023    

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

FOR  : THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

   DENR Region IV-B MIMAROPA 

 

FROM : THE OIC-DIRECTOR 
   Environmental Law Enforcement and Protection Service 

DENR Annex Building, Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City 

 

SUBJECT : TRAVEL OF ENVIRONMENTAL LAW ENFORCEMENT AND 

PROTECTION SERVICE (ELEPS) PERSONNEL IN REGION 

IV-B 

 

 
 This undersigned is respectfully submitting a memo regarding the travel of ELEPS team 

to your area on June 18, 2023 onwards.  

  

Please be informed that the undersigned will be in Region IV-B as part of the team 

deployed to attend the Wildlife Enforcement Officer’s Congress and to conduct investigation, 

verification, and surveillance on the alleged ENR law violators after the said seminar. 

 

 Further, we would like to request your good office to provide necessary support during 

our stay. 

 

 For information and consideration. 

 

 

 

       REUEL N. SORILLA 

http://www.denr.gov.ph/
mailto:web@denrgov.ph

